
 

 

 

Reviews 

 

Pupil reviews at St Peter’s RC School are held on a regular basis for Pupils with additional needs 

and funding.  

Dates of these reviews are set throughout the year and involve a member of the leadership 

team, teachers, key workers, school nurse, parents and carers, representatives from the Local 

Authority, other multi agency staff, including teachers and support staff, who are involved with 

the child, and of course, the pupil. These meetings are informative, inviting and helpful to all 

staff, parents and carers. 

- Parents will be invited to annual reviews for children with an EHCP (Education Health Care 

Plan) or PFAs (Pupil Funding Agreement) 

 

- All professionals working with the child will be invited to the annual review. If they cannot 

attend, it is anticipated that they will forward a report that can be shared at the meeting. 

- Each child is invited to join the review (where appropriate) to ensure their voice is heard by all 

stakeholders. Discussion will elicit what the Pupil likes/dislikes about school, what they have 

learnt so far, what they have enjoyed learning, what they would like to learn in the future and 

how they learn best, to name a few. These are differentiated to accommodate the child’s level 

of ability. 

 

- Discussion will centre on the child’s aspirations and the family’s aspirations for their child 

 

- Parents and carers are encouraged to contact the school at any time, if they need advice or 

support in regard to their child’ education or welfare 

 


